Jo Anne House, PhD | Chief Counsel James R. Bittorf | Deputy Chief Counsel

Patricia M. Stevens Garvey Kelly M. McAndrews Michelle L. Gordon Krystal L. John Robert J. Collins, II

Law Office

August 29, 2017

Leah Dodge P.O. Box 95 Oneida, WI 54155

Dear Ms. Dodge,

The Oneida Casino was made aware of the Oneida Eye's unauthorized use of the Oneida Casino's logo on a recent blog entry discussing the July 2017 election. The Oneida Casino's logo is proprietary to the Oneida Casino. As permission was not provided for the Oneida Eye's use of the Oneida Casino's logo, the Oneida Casino respectfully requests that the logo be removed from the blog page and that the Oneida Eye refrain from any future use of the Oneida Casino's logo on its blog page.

If the Oneida Casino's logo is not removed from the Oneida Eye's blog page within three (3) business days from the date of this letter, the Oneida Casino may consider legal enforcement of its request for removal.

The Oneida Casino appreciates your understanding and your timely response to its noted concern.

Sincerely,

ONEIDA LAW OFFICE

Wisconsin State Bar No. 1093818

CC: Interoffice with Return Receipt at Oneida Casino Oneida Casino General Manager, Louise Cornelius

ONEIDA LAW OFFICE P.O. BOX 109 ONEIDA, WI 54155



Lean Dodge P.O. Box 95 Oneida, WI 54155

The state and th